
Padgett, John A

From: rlgehring1@mmm.com
Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2008 2:28 PM
To: cgilgenbach@mmm.com
Cc: John.Padgett@scdmv.net
Subject: RE: I Believe Status

I spoke with Johnny on this item this morning. Johnny is currently holding the approved 
plate until a final decision is reached by the state on how/when to proceed.

Ron Gehring
Project Manager
3M Traffic Safety Systems Division
3M Center, Building 235-3B-55
St. Paul, MN 55144
Phone: 651-736-3585
Fax: 651-733-2227

Cameron
Gilgenbach/US-Cor
porate/3M/US To

Ron L. Gehring/TC-TCM/3M/US
10/23/2008 01:24
PM

John.Padgett@scdmv.net
cc

Subj ect 
RE: I Believe Status

Ron/Johnny,

FYI - I have not received an approval for the "I Believe" plate.

Cam
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